SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
May 9, 1957
The Board of Directors of the Sand Hill Drainage and Conservancy District met at the Polk County
Court House with attorney L. W. Rulien and Lloyd Ofstedal, also Omar Rood the engineer. The board
instructed Mr. Rulien to contact the Army Corp of Engineers to meet with the board and make an
inspection of certain places where the board figured some improvements should be made.
The bill of Omar Rood for $199.37 were ordered paid. Some discussion followed o placing of

culverts, also were additional culverts should be needed. No further business, so meeting adjourned.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary



